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RESPONSIBLE GAMING EDUCATION MONTH

Instructions
The following graphic can be used to promote Responsible Gaming Education Month on your website’s homepage. We’ve 
provided design files so you can resize and optimize the graphic to fit your carousel. Download the graphic and visit the 
Responsible Gaming Education Month page for additional resources. For assistance, reach out to the AGA’s Cecilia Scott at 
cscott@americangaming.org. 
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Download the Website Header

https://www.americangaming.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/RGEM2022-Website-Header-Folder.zip
https://www.americangaming.org/event/rgem22/
mailto:cscott%40americangaming.org?subject=
https://www.americangaming.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/RGEM2022-Website-Header-Folder.zip
https://www.americangaming.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/RGEM2022-Website-Header-Folder.zip

